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Commission Filing Center

Oregon Public Utility Commission
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE
PO Box 1088

Salem OR 97308-1088

RE: UE 286 — Workshop to Address the Development of Market Forward Curves and the
Role of Hedging in MONET

Filing Center:

As a part of the Partial Stipulation to settle issues raised in Docket No. UE 286, PGE and
Stipulating Parties (Staff of the Public Utility Commission, the Citizens’ Utility Board of
Oregon, and the Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities) agreed that prior to April 1, 2015,
PGE would host a workshop to address the development of market forward curves and the role
of hedging in the MONET power cost model.

In Order No. 14-318 the Commission adopted the stipulations of parties and required PGE to
notify the Commission when we had set a date for the workshop described above. PGE is filing
this letter to notify the Commission of the scheduled workshop. PGE will host the workshop
from 9:30 am to 11:00 am on March 4, 2015. The Stipulating Parties listed above have received
meeting details for location and conference call-in information. The material PGE presents at

the workshop will be confidential; parties attending the workshop must have signed Protective
Order No. 14-043.

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact Aaron Rodehorst at
(503) 464-8804. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email
address: pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com.

Sincerely, o
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Aaron M. Rodehorst
Sr. Analyst, Regulatory Affairs

cc: UE 286 Service List
Doug Tingey



